
Dear Lindenhurst Community,

The Lindenhurst Union Free School District is happy to announce the Universal Pre-K lottery
for the 2023-24 school year. Applications will be accepted from Tuesday, January 3, 2023
through Friday, February 10th 2023. Applications received after the February 10th deadline
will automatically be placed on the waitlist.

This will be a full day program Monday through Friday. Most programs run between the hours
of 9:30 a.m.- 2:30 p.m. There is NO COST to participate in this program, however, you are
responsible to provide your own transportation.
Seats are limited and students will be selected for the program on a lottery basis. The lottery
is not on a first-come, first-served basis. Once all seats are filled, children will be placed on a
waiting list.
Eligible candidates must meet the following criteria.
·         Be a Lindenhurst resident
·         Be 4 years of age on or before Dec. 1, 2023

Click here to print an application for the UPK lottery or you can pick up a copy at the
McKenna Administration Building, 350 Daniel St.  Once fully completed, the form should be
mailed to:

Dr. Lisa M. Omeis
Assistant Superintendent for Elementary Curriculum & Instruction
Lindenhurst UFSD
350 Daniel St.
Lindenhurst, NY 11757

Students who are selected through the lottery process will be notified of their acceptance
and will be required to complete the registration process at that time. Students on the waitlist
will also be notified.

My sincere wishes for Happy and Healthy 2023!
Kindly,
Dr. Lisa M. Omeis
Assistant Supt. for Elementary Curriculum & Instruction
upk@lufsd.org

https://docs.google.com/document/u/0/d/1kM9jQrbsXPBwiiQshYbDoGpBZvX0vlvWtrWO738C7iA/edit

